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Raszka Shelley

From: Steve Jetter <stevejetter@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 10:12 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Cc: Rep Frederick; Sen Shields

Subject: Re: HB 3515, prohibits listing gray wolf as threatened or endangered

Hello Ms. Raszka, 
I would like to submit a comment for the record with regards to HB 3515 as introduced.   
The status of the gray wolf in Oregon IS threatened and/or endangered and listing the species as such will 
provide for protection of the recently reintroduced Oregon population. They are, or should be, a keystone 
predator in our state's ecosystems and will help restore balance in prey populations.  I support the listing of the 
gray wolf as threatened or endangered and do not support this bill.  
Representative Frederick and Senator Shields, I ask as one of your constituents that you vote NO on HB 
3515 if it comes to a vote.  
 
Thank you all for your time,  
Steve Jetter 
115 N Holland St  
Portland 
 
 
 


